
‘BROADCAST’
The

Newsletter: 17th February 2023

Year 6 Residential
Tuesday March 14th-Friday  March 17th

    Parents are invited to come to school at 5pm on      
                         Wednesday 1st March.

Mrs King will talk about preparations for the trip,the 
itinerary and answer any questions you have.

We look forward to welcoming you.

Dear Parents
The children have worked really hard this term at 

home and school. Your support of our PAWS 
homework is remarkable and really does give our 

children the opportunity to show us their 
capabilities as well as share their imagination.
We have been overwhelmed by pieces of art 

coming into school ready for our art exhibition. 
There is still time to enter and half term might 

prove a good opportunity to get inspired.

Clubs
We are delighted that we 
are able to increase the 

clubs we have on offer at 
our school. We have 

listened to parents filling 
in our school survey and 
responded accordingly. 

On Tuesdays, Mrs 
Hending will be 

continuing Dance Club. 
New members are 

welcome. KS1 3-3.45pm 
KS2 4-5pm.

On Fridays, we will host a 
new netball club. 

Hopefully, with the 
opportunity to play games 

against other local 
schools.

French Club is on 
Tuesdays.

Brilliant
PAWS

Fairytale Day     





Dates for the Spring Term
Whilst our teachers continue to support the aims of their unions to increase funding in 

schools, for your children, no staff member will be joining in the next day of strike 
action. They cannot afford to lose pay as well as manage the impact of the cost of 

living crisis. Thank you for showing your continued support.

Monday 20th February- Friday 24th February- Half Term

Thursday 2nd March
World Book Day

Bring your favourite book to share. The teachers will swap classes to read their favourite stories to 
the children.

Monday 13th March
Year 5/6 Music Festival- Cheltenham Town Hall 10am-12pm

Tuesday 14th March - Friday 17th March
Year 6 Residential - Meeting Wednesday 1st March 5pm

Friday 17th March
Comic Relief- Red Nose Day

PAWS- Art Exhibition entries in

   Tuesday 21st March
Parents’ Evening

(3.20pm -6.00pm – online)

  Wednesday 22nd March
Parents’ Evening

(4.00 pm - 7.00pm – Face to face)

   Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

School Disco

       Friday 31st March – Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

Parking
Please respect that our car park is for staff only. It is a safety issue when 

parents, particularly for breakfast club, drive into it. Staff are driving into the 
car park at this time and we do not expect children to be running across this 

space.

Big Write
If you could invent anything what  it be?

And how would it work?


